
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  
 
Dear, 

 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 231111. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
Are you currently using BWV? 

 
Yes. 

 
If so, who is your current provider and how many cameras do you have? 

Motorola Solutions. Approximately 310 in operation. 

When were these purchased? 

30th March 2021. 

How long is the contract for? 

Licences are reviewed and if required renewed annually. 

When would you be looking to refresh these cameras? 

The NHS trial continues until early 2024. 
As above, this will be reviewed. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 



If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


